
Amendment to the 2020 PCRC Sailing Instructions 
For The Summer Series 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic Pirates Cove Race Club (PCRC) is experiencing a substantial 
reduction in racing participation.  As such the Summer Series will consist of two classes, Spinnaker and 
Non-Spinnaker. 

The spinnaker class will start at 1800 followed by the non-spinnaker class at 1805. 

All current PHRFs will remain the same. 

Crews are advised that PCRC assumes no liability for these races and advises that the COVID-19 
pandemic is active and ongoing.  Those individuals that decide to race are wholly responsible for that 
decision. 

Captains are advised when possible to sail only with family members living in the same house.  If that 
is not possible Captains should (not must) advise their crews to wear masks at all times and wash their 
hands with at least sanitize prior to boarding the boat. 

All boats should maintain a six foot separation from other boats. 

Individuals, who are not family members and do not live in the same household should make every 
attempt to maintain a six foot distance from others on the boat.  

There will be 8 RC's required for the summer series.  Those RC's will be from the boats that have 
reported they would race. 

The RC will have no more than TWO people on the stand at any time and per Pirates Cove Marina 
must wear masks at all times.  The RC's should make every attempt to maintain a six foot separation 
from each other while on the stand.  Courses will not be pre-selected so RC's will need to select a 
course based on the critera provided in the Race Committee Information Manual. 

Race results will be left in the book and picked up at a later time to be input into the lap top and posted 
to the web site.


